At the Academy for Technology & Academics awards ceremony,
Stan Godshall, co-chairman of our Student Chapter Committee,
awarded Zackary Dean a $1,000 scholarship to be used for his
higher education in the building industry/construction field. Zack-
ary is a member of the Technical Honors Society, a member of the
NAHB Student Chapter, OSHA Certified and Aynor High JROTC
Drill Team Exhibition member. He plans on attending Horry
Georgetown Technical College in the fall to study in the field of
Construction Management Technology. Zackary enrolled in an .
internship at Thomas Building Supply in Conway during his school
year obtaining additional learning skills on plumbing and electrical
parts, wiring inventory, organization as well as customer service.
Congratulations to Zackary Dean for a job well done!

- —

| All eighteen of the ATA Construction Technology Class who are
members of our Student Chapter celebrated completing and passing
the OSHA 10 Hour course as well as the NCCER training with a pizza
party hosted by the Horry Georgetown Home Builders Association.
Each Student also received a NAHB Student Chapter T-shirt. En-
couraging these students to choose a lucrative career in the building
industry is key for our industry to continue to have a pool of potential
employees to keep our businesses going and growing. Congrats
again students... Welcome to the Building Industry!




